Executive Committee (EC) Meeting Saturday, April 28, 2018

Location:

Lakeland Fun Bike Center Motorsports 1845 E. Memorial Blvd. Lakeland, FL 33801

Call to Order:

1:15 PM by President, Randy Faul

Roll Call:

FTR President	Randy Faul
FTR Vice President	James Hill
FTR Secretary	Shaun Foutch
FTR Treasurer	Allen Pearce
Enduro Chairman	George Tolsen
Hare Scrambles Chairman	Randy Rash
Motocross Chairperson	Carol Preston

New Business:

1. Bill Toreki asked the BOD to decide on the interpretation of youth riders moving up and whether they are permitted to move down one class when they do. The BOD unanimously agreed to continue with the established practice until the Hare Scrambles Committee can make a clarification to the rule book next season. An EC meeting was held following the BOD meeting with respect to the BOD request on the interpretation. Motion by Randy Rash to approve, 2nd by Randy Faul – unanimously approved.

Adjourned:

Motion to adjourn by Randy Rash at 1:20 PM, 2nd by Randy Faul – unanimously approved.